
 

 

 

        

 
         10th January 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
I am writing to inform you that we will not be renewing our e-book 
subscription so the children will no longer have access to this platform. 
This decision has been made after reviewing the current usage, which 
is very low, as well as seeking feedback from some parents.  
 
We felt that given the low uptake of the e-books it would be better to 
continue to gradually invest in more physical books instead to ensure a 
wider variety. 
 
Whilst this means that your child will not have access at home to the 
book they have read in school, they will still continue to bring home a 
physical book from the same book band colour as well as a weekly 
library book. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss Griffiths 
English Lead & Deputy Head 
 

 
 


